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Dear Staff:

Again, thank you to all our staff that took advantage of the available vaccination opportunities. 
Please know how much we commend you for making a decision that helps keep us all safe.  
I’d like to note that the percentage of staff that received at least their first dose rose from 33% 
last week to 39% this week.

I’d like to congratulate Marion Konikowski and the Port Jervis CR, as well as Christine 
Henning and our Dutchess County Clinic – the entire Dutchess Clinic and all at Port Jervis 
CR are vaccinated!  They have joined the other departments; Administration, Recreation in 
Dutchess County, and Information Technology, that have 100% of people vaccinated. 
 
Attached please find a message from Crystal Run Healthcare regarding vaccine hesitancy.  
While, the choice to be vaccinated is a personal one, as an agency we must be committed to 
ensuring that everyone who can be vaccinated is vaccinated. We have lost far too many people 
we support to this virus, and we just lost a staff person after their 3-month battle with COVID.

Refusal to be vaccinated often causes people we support to miss out on attending program, and 
to be confined to their room for weeks. It also creates enormous and irreversible financial damage 
to the agency. 

Please continue to keep your eye out for alerts about vaccine availability. To be added to our 
vaccine wait list, please reach out to:

•	Melinda Walsh (mwalsh@arcghvny.org) – for staff in Dutchess County
•	Seanna Stanton (sstanton@arcghvny.org – for staff in Orange & Sullivan County

There are vaccine appointments available at this time for Direct Support staff, so be sure to 
reach out ASAP. 

Lastly, A  test broadblast was sent on Thursday, March 18 because we recently changed systems. 
A few kinks are being worked out, and new test blast will be sent on Thursday, 3/25. Jen Muller 
and Denise Burgio sent an email on March 16 with a form to complete if you would like to update or 
change the means of receiving the communication.  Dutchess staff should return that form to Chris 
Scuccimara at Patrick Lane, and Orange and Sullivan staff return it to Wendy Julkerski at Cimarron.

Thank you again to our vaccinated staff.  Let’s keep moving those numbers up!

Sincerely,


Ric Schwartz
Executive Director

 












